
 

Queenston School 

“The Small School with a Big Heart” 

245 Queenston Street * Winnipeg, Manitoba* R3N 0W6 
        Phone: 204-489-3423   Fax: 204-488-6839     

   

Principal: Michelle Namaka (mnamaka@wsd1.org) 

Dear Queenston Families, 

November is here and so are Report Cards and Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences!     

Report Cards will be sent home on Monday, November 13, 2023 at 3:30pm via School Messenger.  This year, 
there are some slight changes in how student progress is reported on the Provincial Report Card.  All 
students will continue to receive comments for their Strengths and Challenges/Next Steps, however, the 

checklist will now reflect progress on current grade curricular outcomes.  This means, students, who are 
accessing their current grade level curriculum will receive indicators between 1-4, while students, who are 
not currently working at grade level and accessing different curricular outcomes based on their ALP 

(Academic Learning Plans) will receive ND.   NA will continue to be used for subjects/skills that have not yet 
been taught and IN will be used to indicate that further assessment is required. 

Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences are scheduled for November 16 (evening) and November 17 (all day).  

To book an appointment with your child’s teacher(s), please visit School Interviews website  
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/73kbq and enter code73kbq or follow the QR code below.  Please note 
that the site will be active as of November 14, 2023 @ 9:00am. 

 

As always, we greatly appreciate your partnership in learning.  If you have any comments or questions, 
please contact the school. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Namaka 

Principal  

mailto:mnamaka@wsd1.org
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/73kbq

